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Friday 23rd October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As the half term draws to a close, I just want to say a huge thank you to all of our families for your 
amazing support over the last 7 weeks. We have had to adjust to new rules and routines at the same 
time as managing our anxieties and struggles but as always, the community have moved forward 
together with the children’s well-being and education at the forefront. 
 
The school was inspected yesterday by a representative from the Health and Safety Executive who 
stated that he was ‘very impressed’ with the safety measures in place at Warboys Primary and there 
were no recommendations to take forward. I am incredibly proud of the steps taken by our team to 
make the safety of our community a high priority and it is wonderful to receive external recognition of 
everyone’s hard work. The outcome of the inspection represents the efforts of our whole community 
including: 
 

 Professional colleagues at the Trust who have supported us, specifically Mr Harvinder Singh 
Rajput, Health and Safety Manager 

 The staff team for undergoing additional training and putting the risk assessment into practice 
 Families for adhering to the expectations of our risk assessment 
 Our fabulous children for keeping to all the rules and routines in school 

 
It has been a long and exhausting half term but as we come to the end, I think we can all be very proud 
of our school, and all that we have achieved. The children have adjusted to their ‘new normal’ absolutely 
brilliantly and have taken giant strides in their learning. I know the teachers are looking forward to 
sharing the children’s achievements with you at the parent consultations after half term. 
 
Please could we request that if you are unfortunate enough to find yourself in a situation where your 
child tests positive for COVID 19 either tomorrow or Sunday, that you do email the School Office to let 
us know. This would support us to inform any families that may need to isolate over the half term break. 
Fingers crossed this won’t happen and that everyone has a lovely half term! 
 
I wish you all a lovely week and I look forward to seeing you all again when the school re-opens on 2nd 
November. 
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Becky Ford 
Headteacher 
 


